NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

GARY E. JOHNSON Lori Wrotenbery
Governor Director
Jennifer A. Salisbury Oil Conservation Division

Cabinet Secretary

September 21, 2001

Bill Pierce

Pennwell Energy Inc

600 N Marienfeld, Suite 1100
Midland, TX 79701

Re:  Eagle Springs 8 Federal #1, 30-043-20949, B-08-19N-04W

Dear Mr. Pierce:

Your company has been sending C-115 production reports with an incorrect pool code and pool name
for the well referenced above. The correct pool code and name is 96899, Eagle Mesa West Entrada.
This pool was originally called the WCD3; Entrada as you can see on the copy of the enclosed
approved Application for Permit to Drill. I am also enclosing a copy of the original plat which we
corrected for our records. The pool name was later changed, however, the pool code remained the same.

Unfortunately, we failed to make corrections to your C-104 when your company sent it with the 2285
pool code and Arena Blanca-Entrada Oil pool.

Please make corrections to your records using pool code 96899 and pool name Eagle Mesa West
Entrada. Also, contact Andrea Wheeler at 505-476-3482 or email her at awheeler(@state.nm.us to make
corrections in the C-115 production reports that have been sent in error. None of the production
reported has made it into the ONGARD system because an incorrect pool code has been used. We
appreciate your prompt attention in this matter.

Sincerely,
M‘j Wl ~_
Mary Ellen Villanueva
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